
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 March 2007 

5. MONITORING OF COUNCIL OWNED CLOSED LANDFILLS 
 
 The Board considered a report updating the Board on the effects of leachate from former landfills on 

reserves in the Spreydon/Heathcote ward, prepared in response to a request from the Board on 5 
December 2006, for information. 

 
 The Board decided to seek further information on the following: 
 
 (a) The process involved in the granting of a resource consent in 2003 to discharge into the 

Heathcote River from Hansen Park;  whether the Council was aware at that time of the consent 
application, or whether there was a specific delegation to Council officers to grant the consent. 

 
 (b) More detailed information on the 2006 monitoring and analysis of the leachate discharges on 

groundwater and surface water quality downgradient of the landfill. 
 
 (c) Whether the discharge of leachate into the Heathcote River is linked with the Heathcote River 

Management Plan. 
 
 (d) Identification of the Council owned site in the Spreydon/Heathcote ward that is an old landfill 

which was omitted from the report. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


